
Lobit Elementary
bell schedule

Free Breakfast for all students!

A great big thanks to all
students and parents for a
successful start to our 9th
year at Lobit Elementary
School! 

All students will go to the cafeteria upon
arrival to school. They will be dismissed
to class at 8:35 am. Just a reminder that
lunch is not free. You will need to apply
for free/reduced lunch or add money to
your students account. Visit the link
below to complete your application. 

8:00-8:30 am
Student Arrival/Breakfast

8:35 am
Tardy Bell Rings

9:45 am
Attendance Bell

4:00 pm
Student Dismissal
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Meal application

No School on
Monday, 9/2/24

Nurse News
If your student has a medical
condition that requires
medication while at school,
please reach out to the school
nurse. All medication,
prescription and non-
prescription, must have physician
and parent consent in order to be
kept/administered at school. All
medication consent forms and
action plans can be found on the
district website on the Health
Services page. 

https://www.mealappnow.com/mandks/splash.php


Please Note

Front Office
The front office closes at 4:30 pm.
Please leave a message and your
call will be returned the next
business day. If you have an
immediate transportation question,
please call the transportation
department at 281-229-7300.

We will begin taking lunch
reservations on 9/9.

Dickinson ISD Principals will not
accept telephone calls from

parents changing students after-
school transportation plans.

Because telephone callers cannot
be identified by school personnel,
only signed notes or personal visits

from parents/guardians may
authorize the school to change a

student’s after-school
transportation. If there is a

change, please send a note to
your child’s teacher or be at the
school no later than 3:00 pm. 
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Car Rider Line
We know that the car rider line is long, and we

appreciate your patience. 

In the mornings for drop off, please form one line that
merges to the right as soon as you enter the school’s

driveway from 517. When your light is red, please allow
people coming from each direction to merge as they

enter the driveway, so they do not block the
intersection.  

For pick-up in the afternoons, please form two lines
once you enter the driveway from 517.  These two lines
will merge into one as you approach the front of the

school. 

We ask that all parents stay in the line to drop off/pick
up at the curb in front of the school. Please do not use
the parking lot as a drop off location, unless you need

to come to the office. 

We will have staff members on duty outside until 8:35
am. After that time please walk your student into the

office. 



Walkers/Bike Riders

“Get the Scoop” Parent Orientation & Title
One Presentations on 9/5/24

Please see the attached
flyers for more PTO news. 

Important upcoming dates:

PTO Membership Drive
8/26-8/30

PTO Fall Meeting/Meet &
Greet with our new

Superintendent Dr. Brown
9/10 @ 6pm

Penny Wars 9/16-9/20 

Come up and meet with your child’s teacher to get information on what’s
happening in their classrooms. Each grade level will give a repeat
presentation at 2 different times. Please come to the one that best fits
your schedule.

5:00-5:30 pm
5:30-6:00 pm

Please go to your student's grade level pod. Second grade portable
teachers will meet in the portables. 

**The Sugar Momma snow cone truck will be on site**

If you live in the neighborhood
directly behind our school, your

student is eligible to be a
walker/bike rider. If your

student is already signed up to
be a walker, please complete
the walker acknowledgement

form below. If you would like to
change your student to a
walker/bike rider, please

contact our front office as well
as also completing the form

below. 

LES Walker/Bike
Acknowledgement form
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PTO News

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G6lxkSp3cIPv2q0U9Vz55JPci3fno4JB/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G6lxkSp3cIPv2q0U9Vz55JPci3fno4JB/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G6lxkSp3cIPv2q0U9Vz55JPci3fno4JB/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G6lxkSp3cIPv2q0U9Vz55JPci3fno4JB/view?usp=drive_link
https://forms.gle/WbL8cvoA8MZsVJQW8
https://forms.gle/WbL8cvoA8MZsVJQW8


Dates to remember:
8/26-8/30 - PTO Membership Drive
8/26 - Kinder color week - wear purple
8/27 - Kinder color week - wear pink
8/28 - Kinder color week - wear brown
8/29 - Kinder color week - wear black & white
8/30 - Kinder color week - wear rainbow colors
9/2 - No school/Labor Day
9/5 - Parent Orientation/Title One Presentations
5:00-6:00 pm
9/10 - PTO Fall Meeting/Meet our
Superintendent, Dr. Brown @ 6:00 pm in the
cafeteria
9/16-9/20 - PTO Penny Wars Fundraiser
9/23 - No school for students/Teacher in-service
day
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